
Cullen and Dykman LLP 

One Riverfront Plaza  

Newark, NJ 07102 

    T: 973.849.0220| F: 973.849.2020 

 

F O U N D E D  1 8 5 0 
 

NEW YORK NEW JERSEY WASHINGTON DC 

1980037 

 

December 1, 2020 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Ms. Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary 

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 

44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor 

P.O. Box 350 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 

Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov 

 

Re:  I/M/O the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Response to the COVID-19 

Pandemic   

BPU Docket No. AO20060471   

 

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch: 

 

 Our office represents New Jersey-American Water Company, Inc. (“NJAW”) in the 

above-referenced proceeding.  Accordingly, we respectfully request that the following attorneys 

be added to the service list on behalf of NJAW for this proceeding: 

 

Bruce V. Miller 

Cullen and Dykman LLP 

One Riverfront Plaza 

Newark, New Jersey 07102 

(973) 849-0220 

bmiller@cullenllp.com 

NJ Bar ID: 244242017 

Sarmili Saha  

Cullen and Dykman LLP 

80 State Street, Suite 900 

Albany, New York 12207 

(518) 788-9404 

ssaha@cullenllp.com 

NJ Bar ID: 041352011 

  

Consistent with the Order issued by the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) on March 

19, 2020 in I/M/O the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Response to the COVID-19 

Pandemic for a Temporary Waiver of Requirements for Certain Non-Essential Obligations, BPU 

Docket No. EO20030254, this letter is being filed electronically with the BPU Secretary and the 

New Jersey Division of Rate Counsel.  All parties on the service list will also be served via 

e-mail and no paper copies will follow. 

 

        Sincerely, 

          

                / Sarmili Saha 

 

Sarmili Saha 

 

cc: Service List in BPU Docket No. AO20060471 (via e-mail) 


